Upper Township
Preschool

Dear Upper Township residents with preschool aged children,

The Upper Township School District has a full day preschool program at the Primary School.
The program is available for children who are Upper Township residents and will be 3 or 4 years
old as of 10/1/2021. The limited, available slots for this tuition based program are filled through
a lottery process.

The 2021-2022 preschool lottery will take place as follows:

The registration link for the online electronic lottery will open on Monday, March 29th. The link
will be available until 5pm on Friday, April 2nd; with no exceptions for late registrations. After
the electronic registration closes, all of the applicants’ names will be entered into a lottery using
an online system on April 14th.

Parents will be notified on Thursday, April 15th if their child has secured a spot for the preschool
program. Those students who have not secured a spot through the lottery will be notified of
their position on the waiting list.

Upon acceptance into the preschool program, parents will receive information about registration
and tuition. Parents who are accepting their spot in the preschool program will be required to

submit a $100, nonrefundable deposit by June 1st.

For information about the preschool program: District letter

If you are interested in signing up for the 2021-2022 Upper Township Preschool
Program, please CLICK HERE.

If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact Jill Clark at 609-628-3500 ext.
2180 or email clark.jill@upperschools.org.

Sincerely,

Jamie Gillespie, Primary School Principal
Jill Clark, Primary School Social Worker
Laurie Ryan, District Business Administrator


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qaCNDSJQw8fDwhLm9FblVrbbkysWuap9/view
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdjQLcPUL-RUEFEJpEsFS83N2-71qgcZD5VRMXLBWP4OKBYAg/viewform?usp=sf_link

